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In 2007, the Starved Rock chapter of the 
Illinois Audubon Society, the Illinois Raptor 
Center and the Army Corps of Engineers host 
the annual free Bald Eagle weekend Jan. 27 and 
28 at the Illinois Waterway Visitor Center on 
Dee Bennett Road across the Illinois River from 
Starved Rock State Park. Exhibits and raptor 
programs will be at the Starved Rock Lodge. 

For more information, call (815) 667-4054. 
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